
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 26, 2006 09:02 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

09/26/2006

I have just added 32 mixed specimens of excellent quality to the website.  This update includes many fine classics (several with old 
labels), gem crystals, and unusual species.   
  
Do not forget that the auction closes tonight at 7 p.m. eastern standard time.  There are many great buys to be made this week! 
  
Thanks to everyone who made the Denver Show a lot of fun and a great success.  We look forward to seeing you in Munich! 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 
  
If you wish to be removed from this list please let me know. 


